

30<sup>th</sup> November 2022

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## RE: Principals Update - Inset Day, Year 11

As you will know we have previously published that **Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> January** is an Inset Day at Oak Academy. I am writing to you in advance to clarify that we will be expecting Year 11's to attend on this day.

With GCSE exams not far away, and with PPE's just completed, we would like to utilise time on that day for Maths and English intervention. Students will be provided with more detail closer to the time, but I wanted to ensure that you and they were aware, well in advance.

The school will remain closed to all other students.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at <a href="mailto:hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk">hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk</a>.

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley **Principal** 



